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ADPH seeks proposals for HIV/AIDS prevention services for youth/adolescents  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
CONTACT:  
Danna Cargill 
(334) 206-5364 

 
 
The Division of HIV/AIDS Prevention and Control of the Alabama Department of Public Health is 
soliciting proposals for HIV/AIDS prevention services promoting school and community 
partnerships for the prevention of HIV/AIDS in youth/adolescents. The proposals must be 
statewide in scope. 
 
To request more information and detailed instructions contact Danna Cargill at (334) 206-5364, 
Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. - 4 p.m., or visit the ADPH Web site at www.adph.org/aids. Instructions 
can be e-mailed or mailed to you.   
 
Deadline for submission of proposals is March 7, 2008. 
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